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Summary 

Under current law, after each budget and economic forecast, Minnesota Management and 
Budget (MMB) must allocate anticipated General Fund surplus dollars as directed by law.  This 
bill would eliminate an obsolete requirement to transfer $22 million from the General Fund to 
the Clean Water Fund.  MMB executed this $22 million transfer when the agency’s February 
2018 forecast projected that a sufficient surplus existed in the General Fund for the FY 2018-
2019 biennium.  
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